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Miller Starr Regalia has been at the forefront of recent developments in cutting edge fields such as air quality and climate 
change-related laws, and its attorneys are established experts in environmental impact review of projects under the California 
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) and the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA). Miller Starr Regalia’s first blog, CEQA 
Developments, was created to highlight the firm’s expertise in the area of CEQA law.
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